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Service Learning Aides
The Technology Department is blessed to now have two students
working with the Technology Department.  The students are learning
how to service issues with staff and students.   I am working to acquire a
software solution that will help the students get an industry certification in
the technology field.

 
 

School Resource Office
I have been working closely with Mrs. Middleton to gather the necessary
technology for the needs of our incoming SRO.  Everything has been
ordered.

Digital Signage
All digital signage is installed.  Presentations have been created.
Candace will be the primary person to update the displays, as needed.


